
Dear Families,

Our Lab is full of designers, engineers, and amazing STEM learners! We are
using a variety of materials to create new inventions.

Most of the time we use simple materials to design, build, and test our ideas.  We
are currently looking for items that you may already have at home.

We hope that you will support our learning by donating some household items.
Your recyclables can be used for lots of projects in our classroom.

The items below are currently needed:
Cardboard and cereal boxes -  small and medium sized
Paper towels and toilet paper rolls
Clean plastic bottles
Clean plastic containers - any size
Bubble Wrap and packing materials
Fabric Scraps
Small Wood Scraps
Scrapbook Paper
Small Broken toys that can be disassembled for parts
Paper and plastic plates and bowls
Small handheld tools - hammers, screwdrivers, pliers, etc
Small electric tools - drills, screwdrivers, sanders, etc
Nails, screws and bolts

Thank you in advance for you help,
Mrs. Cataldo


